
Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Richmond        Term:  Autumn term 1     Whole School Topic:  Our Island Home  
Some photos of our learning What’s been going on in class?! 

 

We are all loving our learning, and continue to 

make the staff proud every day, but these are a few 

highlights from this term… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

We can’t believe it’s the end of the first term 

already!  

 

We came back in September to welcome Faye, 

Otis and Shelby, new pupils to Richmond.  Otis 

has come up from the nursery, but took no time 

at all in settling in, and he is now quite at home 

in Richmond!  Shelby and Faye are new to the 

school, but also settling in brilliantly.  We also 

welcome Jo, Anna, Laura and Lorraine, our new 

support assistants.  A lot of new faces this year, 

but we are very lucky and once again have a 

wonderful class and staff team  

 

We have set up tapestry again, and will be 

properly up and running with it after half term.  

Remember you can also add observations of 

your child at home….  If you would like 

reminders of how to do this, please let us know. 

 

 

Have a lovely half term break, and we will see 

you all back at school on Monday 30th October 

Dates & Points to remember : 

 

Monday 30th October -  Start of term 

 

Friday 17th November – Children in Need – 

non-school uniform day 

 

Friday 1st December – INSET day, no school 

 

Thursday 7th December – Panto in school 

 

Tuesday 12th December – Church service 

and Christmas lunch 

 

Tuesday 19th December  –  Last day of term 

 

 

Otis is increasingly enjoying 

interaction with staff, and 

is maintaining eye contact 

well  

George and Jude 

shared a lovely session 

on the eye gaze – 

paired, collaborative 

work initiated totally by 

themselves 

 

Shelby is really enjoying her learning, and is showing 

an ability to consistently mimic staff actions across a 

variety of lessons.  A great skill Shelby, well done  

 Sahithi and Faye are 

enjoying their 

cooking – Faye is 

beginning to focus 

on a task for a longer 

period of time, and 

Sahithi and Sireen are 

tolerating lots of 

different textures on 

their hands and 

focussing throughout 

 

 

Louie is working 

on reaching and 

grasping, and is 

now able to 

reach for and lift 

up a piece of 

material to see 

what is 

underneath! 

 


